
Letter of Support for Proposed Building 

Code Amendments 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Recipient Name] 

[Recipient Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Organization Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to express my strong support for the proposed amendments to the building code. As 

a [Your Position/Title] at [Your Organization], I believe these changes will significantly enhance 

the safety, sustainability, and livability of our community. 

These amendments address critical issues such as [briefly mention key points of the proposed 

amendments, e.g., energy efficiency, accessibility, structural integrity, etc.]. By adopting these 

changes, we can ensure that our buildings meet modern standards and are better prepared for 

[mention any relevant concerns such as climate change, natural disasters, etc.]. 

Furthermore, the proposed amendments align with our community's long-term goals of [mention 

any related goals such as sustainability, resilience, etc.]. I urge you and the decision-makers to 

consider the positive impact these amendments will have for our residents and businesses alike. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I look forward to seeing the positive 

changes that will come from the approval of these amendments. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position/Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


